In light of Covid 19 and trends with other events, the decision was made to cancel the Cherry
Hill concerts for this year. If possible, at the end of the summer we may try to perhaps hold a
night for the Stake and community with a couple of bands but will let you know if that can
happen.

Let me know any questions. We’ll look forward to resuming the concerts in 2021!



